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11th June 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

As part of our D.T., unit year 3 will be developing their sewing skills and 

will be designing and making their own tote bag. In order to support the 

children in this new area of learning, please could each child come to 

school with a plain pillow case (one without patterns or designs); a 

coloured case is fine. They will need this from Friday 21st June 2024. 

 

Please speak to myself or Mr Galvin should this raise any problems or 

concerns.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

 
Amie Langham  

Beech Class Teacher 
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